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"Drug Endangered Children" will be the topic on Valley Law and Order. The radio
program airs on Saturday at 11:00 a.m. on KFIV - 1360 AM. The Stanislaus County
District Attorney’s office will host Deputy District Attorney W.R. McKenzie and Criminal
Investigator Steve Jacobson discussing the danger to children who live in and around
places where methamphetamine is manufactured.
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